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21

st
 September 2018  

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Each year, we invite parents of new Year R children in to experience a lunchtime in school so that they know 

and understand what the routines are, what the food is like for their young child.  This year, we have 
decided to extend the invite to ALL parents!   
 
We would love to see you in school on any day of the week beginning 1

st
 October to taste the food prepared in 

the kitchen and share a school dinner experience with your child. You will need to book a slot though! 
 
That week is also British Food Week and our lunch provider, Hampshire Caterers, are very proud that the 
majority of their produce comes from British farms and suppliers; the delicious sausage rolls on Monday this 
week for example are from Cornish pork and the veg is sourced within 30 miles where possible.  
 
The menu for the week is as follows (this differs from the advertised menu for that week): 
 

 Meat option Veggie option Jacket potato 
topping 

Vegan option Dessert 

Monday Beef pasty Cheese & 
tomato pasty 

Sausages  Quorn nuggets 
& potato cubes 

Ice cream from 
the New Forest 

Tuesday Roast pork Veggie toad in 
the hole 

Cheese & beans Vegan meat-
free balls & veg 

Shortbread or 
fruit salad 

Wednesday Tangy chicken 
curry 

Margarita Pizza Tangy chicken 
curry 

Falafel wrap, 
salad, tomato 
dressing 

Chocolate 
brownie 

Thursday Sausage grill Veggie sausage 
puff 
 

Tuna mayo Veggie sausages Cupcake (Yeo 
valley yogurt 
filling) 

Friday Fish croquettes 
& chips 

Cheese & red 
lentil flan 

Sweet potato & 
lentil curry 

Sweet potato & 
lentil curry 

Apple & 
blackberry 
crumble  

 
Lunch will be, as usual, from 12noon and you are invited into school from 11.50am so that we can pair you 
with your child and find a seat in the hall.   
 
Please complete the attached form to book your lunch, indicating your options, and return by Tuesday 25

th
 

September so that Shawn can order the right quantity of food!! 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Emma Jefferies 
Headteacher  



 

 

British Food Week - Monday 1 October to Friday 5 October 2018 

 
We are limited to 20 parent places at lunch each day.  These places will be allocated on a first come, first serve 
basis by returning this reply slip to the office,  along with £2.76 for each ‘parent lunch’ ordered.  
 
Pupil name ………………………………………..…………..  Class ………...……………………………………………………………. 
 
Parent Name(s)……………………………………………….............................................................................................. 
 
Day.………………………………………………………………. Lunch…………………………………………………………….......... 
 
Parent signed ……………………………………………....…  Date ……..…………………….………………………………………… 
 
 £2.76 per meal enclosed 

 

 


